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Contact: Georgina Ballantine
Phone: 02 9860 1568
Email: georgina.ballantine@planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr Paul Tosi Our ref: PP_2013_CAMPB_002_00

General Manager
Campbelltown City Council

PO Box 57

CAMPBELLTOWN NSW 2560

Attention: Andrew Spooner/Rana Haddad
Dear Mr Tosi

Thank you for your letter of 3 October 2013, regarding additional information in relation to the Gateway
Determination for the Glenfield Waste Site planning proposal.

| have considered the matters raised in your letter and advise as follows:

A. Consistency with Section 117 Directions

2.3 Heritage Conservation

The additional information submitted in Council’s letter (Attachment 1) sufficiently addresses the

requirements of Section 117 Directions: 2.3 Heritage Conservation. The proposal is considered to be
consistent with this direction.

3.4 Integrating Land Use and Transport

To justify the proposal’s consistency with Clause 5(b) of this direction, it is suggested that Council’s
response refers to the Traffic and Transport Review (prepared by AECOM on behalf of the proponent)
and includes additional information relating to cycling and pedestrian options.

4.3 Flood Prone Land

To justify the proposal’s inconsistency with this direction as being of minor significance, it is suggested
that Council’s response to 4.3 Flood Prone Land includes the additional information provided by
Council relating to stormwater management and flooding (Tag A: pg 2) and references the requirement
to provide an alternative site access on Cambridge Avenue, Glenfield (see comments below).

B. Stormwater Management and Flooding
e Council is not required to submit additional information for stormwater management and
flooding.

In accordance with the above, please find an amended Gateway Determination attached.

| hope this information assists you and should have any further questions please contact Georgina
Ballantine of the Sydney West regional team on 02 9860 1568.

Yours gincerely
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